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Tuesday, March 9, 2010 10:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

I am deeply disturbed that the CFTC could consider reducing leverage in the Forex market.

Do you realize this would effectively close the world’s largest market to the majority of small retail
traders?

I am starting a trading business because I have been very successful trading these markets on a relatively
small scale and just applied for my tax ID number this very day!

Limiting opportunity is anathema to the American way of life, you pompous bastards...

Shawn Jarrett


